
YOU SHOULD NOT HAVE TO PAY 
ANY OUT OF POCKET COSTS 

TO RECEIVE THE COVID-19 VACCINE

The vaccine will be available to everyone 
who wants it at no cost. Your health care 

provider may ask for your insurance 
card to charge an administrative fee to 
your insurance company. If you do not 
have insurance, your provider can be 
reimbursed for the administrative fee 

from the Provider Relief Fund.

You should not have to pay any out 
of pocket costs for the vaccine.

However, you may receive a bill for your 
visit if, at the same visit, you see your 
doctor for other reasons such as knee 

pain or a physical.  But in this case, the 
bill will be for seeing the doctor, not the 
vaccine itself. In the event that you get 
a bill for the COVID-19 vaccine in error, 

contact your health insurer, or your 
healthcare provider if you’re uninsured, 

and explain the issue. 

Get more information at coronavirus.idaho.gov

https://coronavirus.idaho.gov/

